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3rd October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Devising Examination 
 
To confirm, Year 11 Drama students will have their first practical examination on the 16th October 2018 after their 
performance evening to parents on the 15th October 2018. Students must arrive to school in appropriate black 
clothes and sign in with their form tutor before coming to DR2. 
 
Students will be off timetable for the day and will be rehearsing P1&2 before their examination P3 where they 
will be recorded performing to Year 10 Drama students. They will complete a controlled assessment during P4&5 
in computer rooms. Those who do not complete this work will be required to stay after school. 
 
Expectations 
 
Students receive prep linked to their coursework and mock exams every Monday to be handed in the following 
Monday. Prep is detailed on Class Charts and students have their logins. If they fail to hand this in, a same day 
payback is given and a text will be sent. Please encourage your child to complete Drama prep every week. 
 
Students should also be rehearsing with their groups in their own time and be completing research tasks that will 
help develop their performances and ensure what they create is engaging and educational. Rehearsals take place 
during lunch and after school. Please remind your child that when working in a group commitment is important as 
it ensures that sufficient work is done, before the performance deadline. 
 
It is important that students are always working to the best of their ability, arriving to lessons on time and 
handing in prep on the correct day. This will allow students to succeed and achieve to the best of their abilities. 
 
If you do have any questions regarding this evening, please feel free to contact me at 
giless@haileyburyturnford.com 
 
   
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss S Giles 
Drama Teacher 
 

mailto:giless@haileyburyturnford.com

